
 
 
 

 
 
 

      
 

  
 

 
  

 
   

 
 

   
  
  

 

  
  

  
METROPOLITAN 
COUNCIL 

Vad nais Heights Area Regional Sewer Improvements Project  
January 11, 2019  CONSTRUCTION UPDATE  
(dates are approximate and dependent on weather/construction conditions) 

Construction Update   
  Work Near Highway 61 & I-694 

Crews will continue working on the new underground meter station south of I-694, near Hwy 61. We anticipate the 
meter station construction will be complete by the end of February. Restoration work in this area will occur in 
spring. 

  Work Near Highway 36 & Highway 61
Some additional seeding restoration will occur in spring 2019. 

Please keep your distance from any materials and equipment, especially our temporary conveyance pipes. Only 
authorized personnel are permitted in our work areas. We want you and our crews to stay safe during 
construction. 

Who Should You Contact?  
For questions or concerns about this work, contact our project team: 

• info@VH-Maplewood-Sewer.com 
• 651.236.9221 

Stay  Informed  
For project information, to sign up for project e-mail or text updates, or to view past updates, visit the 
project website at metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/VadnaisHeightsMaplewood. 

“Protecting Our Community’s  Water Quality through System Reliability”  

mailto:info@VH-Maplewood-Sewer.com
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